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General Order # 1,008
                                               March, 2015
March 2015 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday, March 20th,  2015
                   LOCATION:    Wakefield Public Safety Building
                                           1 Union Street Wakefield
                             TIME:    2000 Hours

                   PROGRAM:   Box 52 Member and Middleton Fire Chief Frank Twiss
                                          will present a program on the Bostik Corp. chemical explosion
                                          that occurred on March 14th, 2011

                                          The collation will also include finger sandwiches.

Guest Speaker

Chief Twiss was appointed to the Middleton Fire Department on April 6, 1980 he has held every rank in the department - Call Firefighter, Full-time Firefighter, Lieutenant, Captain and Fire Prevention Officer. He was appointed Fire Chief in October of 2006. In addition he has been an EMT since 1981 and a Certified Paramedic since 2006.

He attended North Shore Community College, Salem State College, and Suffolk University. In addition to his duties as a full time Fire Chief, he serves as an Adjunct faculty member at both North Shore Community College and Salem State University.
Weather Cancellation

We made it to March, and hopefully this will be weather posting till next year! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out. It is winter in New England!

February Meeting
Due to weather concerns the February 2015 meeting was cancelled. Chief Hayde will be re-scheduled at a later date
Membership
Members will be asked to vote on the application for membership at the coming meeting of
Mr. Wallace Ziehler.
Good and Welfare
Condolences are extended to Member Thomas Tully on the passing of his father-in-law Stellarioa “Larry” Malta, may his soul rest in peace
Ham & Bean Supper
Friday, April 17th is the date of the Ham & Bean Supper. Entertainment will be fire slides from the vast collection of late member James Blomley provided by his grandson Andrew Murphy. Tickets are         

$ 10.00 per person and will be available at the meeting from Tres. Wilderman.
Bus Trip

The date of the Box 52 bus trip is Saturday May 30th to the Plymouth and surrounding Fire Departments. Tickets are $ 30.00 and includes lunch. NOTE: The trip will depart from Quincy and EARLY to beat Cape bound traffic. See Tres. Wilderman for tickets. Cut off is May 17th!
Reminders
Friday March 20th, 2000 Hours Wakefield Public Safety Building
Guest speaker Member Frank Twiss
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David Parr
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